
 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 1, 2013 

CHANGE IN SPECIALTY PHARMACY 

Dear Provider, 

Absolute Total Care is pleased to announce that AcariaHealth will now service the Specialty 

Pharmacy needs of our members.  Effective November 1, 2013, all patients on specialty 

medications will need to be transferred to AcariaHealth. 

AcariaHealth will reach out to all providers who currently have patients on a specialty 

medication to request a new prescription, and to introduce you to their services. You can also 

fax in a prescription to AcariaHealth at 1-855-217-0926. 

AcariaHealth is a leading comprehensive specialty pharmacy providing quality services in all 

disease states including: RSV, Hepatitis C, Hemophilia, Oncology and Multiple Sclerosis.  Their 

state-of-the-art technology platform offers protocol-driven clinical care management programs 

and a web-based collaboration tool providing access to your patient’s medication orders and 

status.  AcariaHealth also offers comprehensive prior-authorization support to assist providers 

in completion and submission of PAs in order to expedite the determination of the specialty 

medication request. 

We appreciate your assistance and support in this process to ensure our members have no 

disruption in their current therapy. 

To learn more about AcariaHealth, visit acariahealth.com or call 1-855-535-1815.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Absolute Total Care 

 


